

TOWN OF GAY HEAD

POST OFFICE BOX 128 GAY HEAD, MASSACHUSETTS 02535

April 30, 1996

Jim Decoulos Decoulos & Co. 248 Andover St. Peabody, MA 01960

Dear Jim,

I am writing in response to receipt of your notes of April 8,1996. First of all, that site viewing was not a meeting of the Conservation Commission, only two members being present.

Secondly, I can not take responsibility for reviewing your notes and informing you of any errors. I do not consider those notes 'minutes' of our on-site.

That said, I am glad you are willing to work with us to find a creative solution to all of our concerns and I look forward to meeting with you next week.

Sincerely,

Mary Elizabeth Pratt, GHCC Chair.